
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



REPORT ON “POLYCYSTIC OVARIAN SYNDROME” 

The "Awareness Programme on Polycystic Ovarian Syndrome" will be held on 

September 1, 2023, from 2:00 PM to 3:00 PM in the D Block Conference Hall of D.K.M. 

College for Women (Autonomous), Vellore, conducted by PG and Research Department of 

Biochemistry and Microbiology. The performance of "Silent prayer" began the 

programme. Dr. B. Hebsibah Elsie, an assistant professor in the department of 

biochemistry, greeted everyone in attendance as well as the primary guest with sincere 

greetings.  

The session is then handed over to the principal guest, Dr. K. MANJULA, M.S(OG), 

MRCOG Consultant Obstetrician & Gynaecologist, Katpadi, Infertility Specialist, following 

the opening remarks. The presentation made clear that early detection and better health-

seeking behavior depend on PCOS knowledge. The Chief Guest went into more depth on 

the causes, symptoms, and warning signs of Polycystic Ovarian Syndrome (PCOS). She 

provided a detailed explanation of the PCOS screening procedure, which is a crucial 

preventive strategy in control.  

The different PCOS diagnoses that are available were emphasized to the chief 

guest. Every student participated fully and engaged with the chief visitor. She also 

discussed the importance of understanding PCOS, with a solid understanding of PCOS; the 

students exited her short PowerPoint presentation. At the conclusion of the proceedings, 

Dr. A. Barathi, Assistant Professor of Microbiology, gave a vote of gratitude to all those who 

contributed to and attended the awareness programme. The exciting finale of the 

programme was marked by the playing of the national anthem. 



 

 

 


